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10, (Unclassified - THW) LIAISON Joe Nellis, Chief Counsel,
House Select Comimnittee on Narcotics Abuse and Control, called to ask
if we could get him a copy of our statement for the hearing on 20 March
up to him by close of business 16 March., He said that Chairman Lester L.
Wolff (D,, N.Y.)was leaving town and wanted to see it before he goes.
I said we would make every effort we could, but because of the shortness
of time and the amount of work we had to do I doubted if we would be able
to have a cleared statement ready by that time.

11. (Unclassified - DFM) LIAISON Called Hal Ford, Senate Select
Committee on Intelligence staff, regarding the letter received from

' Senator Adlai Stevenson (D., Ill.) asking for clearances for two personal

staff members. Ford said although the letter mentions Stevenson's role
on the Committee, the two staff members would not have access to Committee
information.

12. (Unclassified - DFM) LIAISON Met with Bill Miller, Staff
Director, Senate Select Corunittee on Intelligence, amd informed him of
John Elliff’s; also of the Committee staff, request to receive a briefing on
the Epstein book. I told Miller we did not object to briefing E1liff but we
did not want to handle this on a piecemeal basis with various staff members
as they becarne interested. Miller agreed to this and said that he would
inform EI1liff that the Committee as a whole would handle this matter. Miller
said that the Committee probably would look into the case and that any inquiry
would probably be headed by Jean Evans, of the Committee staff.

Miller also informed me that Senator John Glenn (D.; Chio) had
requested that Dr. I.eonard Weiss, Staff Director of the Subcommittee on
Energy, Nuclear Proliferation, and Federal Services, Senate Committee on
Governmental Affairs, be given access to the former JCAE papers now in the
custody of the Select Committee. Miller said the Committee had previously
informed Senator Glenn that he could personally look at them but no one else.
Glenn is now pressing and Miller wants our view on this.

13. (Unclassified - DFM) ADMINISTRATIVE DELIVERIES Delivered
to Susan Mahler, Senate Select Committee on Intelligence staff, Headquarte rs
Instruction Sheet #1106 for HR 1, for Bill Miller, Committee Staff Director;
and personal notes from a briefing regarding the Anatoly Shcharansky case for
Ed Levine, of the Committee staff.
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